INDUSTRIAL COURT OF TRINIDAD AND TOBAGO

PUBLIC NOTICE
CLOSURE OF OFFICES

The Public is hereby advised that the offices of the
Industrial Court of Trinidad and Tobago will be closed on
the following days:

e Friday 15t April, 2022
e Monday 18t April, 2022
e Tuesday 19t April, 2022

Normal working hours will resume on Wednesday 20t
April, 2022.

Have a Happy, Holy and Safe Easter WeeRend!




